
Assessment	grid	
Subject:		History																																									Year:										7																																																					Topic/module/theme:	Black	Death	Change	and	Continuity	
KS4	target	direction	 4	 6	 8(9)	

Advanced	 Enrichment/extension	–	reaching,	or	part	
of,	next	pathway	→	
Features	of	work	may	include:	

• Explanation	of	examples	of	change	
across	the	time	period		

• Start	to	form	a	judgement	about	
the	biggest	change	

Enrichment/extension–	reaching,	or	part	
of,	next	pathway	→	
Features	of	work	may	include	

• Explanation	of	the	long	and	short	
term	changes.	

• Explanation	of	some	of	the	
significance	of	the	changes	

Enrichment/extension	
Features	of	work	may	include:	

• Identify	positive	and	negative	
changes.	

• Explain	the	impact	of	different	
factors	upon	the	rate	of	change	i.e.	
war,	science,	technology	or	
individuals	

Secure	
	
Students	must	achieve	
competence	in	all	statements	
before	being	judged	‘Secure’	

Secure		
The	student	can:	

• Describe	some	examples	of	what	
changed	in	Britain	because	of	the	
Black	Death	and	what	stayed	the	
same.		

• 	Beginning	to	explain	what	
changed	and	what	stayed	the	
same	because	of	the	Black	Death.	

• Demonstrate	developing	
knowledge	of	the	Black	Death	

Secure	
The	student	can:	

• Fully	explain	examples	of	change	
and	continuity	that	happened	due	
to	the	Black	Death.	

		
• Can	decide	which	change	has	been	

the	biggest	and	explain	why.	
• Demonstrate	secure	knowledge	of	

the	Black	Death	
	

Secure		
The	student	can:	

• 	Analyse	and	evaluate	change	and	
continuity	due	to	the	Black	Death	

• Explain	the	significance	of	the	
changes	that	occurred	because	of	
the	Black	Death	

• 	Demonstrate	advanced	knowledge	
of	the	Black	Death	

		

Developing	 Mostly	secure	–	one	or	more	gaps	
For	example:		

• You	need	to	describe	the	changes	
in	more	detail.	

• You	need	to	start	thinking	about	
why	these	changes	might	have	
happened	

	
	

Mostly	secure	–	one	or	more	gaps	
For	example:	

• You	need	to	explain	in	more	detail	
the	changes	that	happened	
because	of	the	Black	Death.	

• You	need	to	start	to	make	a	
judgement	about	which	change	
has	been	the	biggest	

Mostly	secure	–	one	or	more	gaps	
For	example:	

• You	need	to	extend	your	analysis	
or	evaluation	of	the	changes	that	
happened	due	to	the	Black	Death	

• You	need	to	explain	the	
significance	of	the	changes	that	
occurred	because	of	the	Black	
Death	
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Significant	gaps	 Significant	gaps	


